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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

Division Memorandum
No. & 74 s. 2025

BLOOD LETTING ACTIVITY

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Section/Unit Heads
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to the letter from Philippine Red Cross llocos Sur Chapter,
together with the City Government of Vigan City thru the City Health Office will
conduct a blood letting activity on August 8, 2025 at Vigan Culture and Trade
Center from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

2. In line with this, teaching and non teaching personnel are invited to support
the activity by donating blood on that day. Participation is on voluntary basis.

3. This aims to support and sustain the high demand of blood supply in the
community especially during these lean months.

4, Attached is the copy of the letter for reference.

5. For inquiries please contact the Chapter Service Representative at these

numbers (077) 722-2685, 0917-5423796 and 0917-5190107 or Ms Elizabeth Quinto
(Nurse II-City Health Office) at cellphone number 0197-6250802

6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desi ed.
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VILAIA D/EDA, CESO V
Sghools Division Superintendent

— Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Y Telephone No: {077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33
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Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSi
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Philippine Red Cross — llocos Sur Chapter
Beside Provincial Capitol

Heritage City of Vigan

Telefax 077.722.2684

Email Address: ilocos.sur@redcross.org.ph

August 04, 2025 Website: www.redcross.org.ph
DR. VILMA D. EDA, CESO V |SCHABLE BIVISIoN OFFEE
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School Division Superintendent DEPED VIGAN CiTY

Department of Education — SDO Vigan Cit
P 9 Wy 04 AUG 2075

Vigan City, llocos Sur
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Warm greetings from the Philippine Red Cross llocos Sur Chapter!

The Philippine Red Cross - llocos Sur Chapter is one of the leading providers of
safe and quality blood and blood products in the province of llocos Sur.
Experiencing its hardest time during this leanest month of the year, the need
of blood and the demand of supply is still increasingly high and our Chapter
cannot sustain all of the demands our community ask of us due to shortage
of blood supply.

In line with this, the City Government of Vigan thru the City Health Office
organized a blood letting activity in partnership with Philippine Red Cross —
llocos Sur Chapter on August 08, 2025 at Vigan Culture and Trade Center
from 9:00AM - 3:00PM.

Relative to this, we would like to invite you and your team to donate on this
day.

For inquiries please contact our Chapter Service Representafive — Blood
Services/Medical Technologist on duty at these numbers (077) 722-2684,
09175423796 and 09175190107. Cr you may also contact Ms. Elizabeth Quinto,
Nurse Il from Vigan City Health Office at 09176250802.

Thank you very much for your heartfelt support and hoping for your favorable
reply to this matter.

Deing Mere, Doing Better, Reaching Furthes




